
 

 

16th April 2021 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We hope that you have had a safe and refreshing break.  

This is a reminder of two important actions to take in preparation for the return to school on Monday 
19th April. 

Firstly, please continue to use your twice weekly, lateral flow home testing kits. We will be replenishing 
home testing kits upon our return.  

Your next home test should be completed on Sunday evening before returning to college on 
Monday. 

Remember to register this result on the LDE UTC website.  

Also, the government has confirmed that face coverings should continue to be worn in secondary 
school classrooms as a precautionary measure when learners return after the Easter break.  

Be prepared to bring and wear your masks on public transport and in college on Monday. 

Face coverings will continue to be worn by learners inside of classrooms where social distancing is not 
possible. Face coverings will also be worn in corridors and communal areas, except when learners are 
eating. Those who are currently exempt from wearing face coverings will remain so. 

All timings (beginning and end of day) remain the same as we begin the summer term.  

We look forward to seeing our learners in college on Monday. 

Stay safe. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Geoffrey Fowler 
Principal & CEO 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=wc5M7Equn020TQwRs_67d6fw5U4kE4NCrUMBopOJ3URUNEhHSUc5MEtDN1A3SjhJM0xLU1RZT0lXOC4u

